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22 September 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: Year 11 Revision & Post-16 Options Evening (0002-23NWI) 

Longfield Academy is hosting a Year 11 Revision & Post-16 Options Evening on Thursday 19th October 

2023, 4.00pm - 6.00pm to support your child’s final year at secondary school. 

There will be short presentation starting at 4.00pm in the main hall. This will be followed by the 

opportunity to have a tour of the academy, visiting subject teachers to discuss ways to revise, receive 

revision materials and collect a copy your child’s gap analysis for English, Maths and Science. This will 

highlight your child’s strengths and areas to develop. 

Furthermore, a wide range of representatives from local colleges, apprenticeship and training providers 

will be in attendance to offer information, advice, and guidance on post-16 options. 

We strongly encourage all pupils and parents / carers to attend this event.  

Please confirm your attendance using the online form (link below): 

Click HERE to register your attendance for the Y11 Revision & Post-16 Options Evening 19.10.23 

Year 11 Revision Guides 

Year 11 revision guides are now available to order online via ParentMail at cost price (price list 

attached). Where school is not able to offer the guides at a cheaper price, the Amazon link is provided. 

The guides are produced by well-known educational publishers such as CGP. They provide excellent 

supporting resources to help and support pupils prepare for topic tests and internal exams including their 

final GCSE exams. 

The deadline for orders is midnight on Thursday 26th October 2023. The guides will then be distributed to 

pupils after the October half-term. 

If you would like further information about the evening or revision guides, please contact main reception 

on 01325 380815 or by email enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr N Willan 

Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=18AJO4EChUGfbYn0-kTEIuo6p_UwFjdKkpYKeN6XRlVURFFQREVMOUFORkxNMkwwM1dTU1NGSkFLNC4u
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